
From: Barbara Gora  

Date: Fri, 31 Jan 2020 at 12:38 

Subject: Indigo- Interim Steps hearing. 

To: Councillor Carmine Grimshaw  Councillor Paul Andrews  Councillor Glynn Evans  

Cc: Ian Hinton-Smith  

Dear members, 

I enclose below the decision and reasons from the hearing. Please let me know if you have any 

suggested amendments. 

Decision: 

To suspend the premises licence until the Review hearing on the grounds of prevention of crime and 

disorder. 

Reasons: 

The Committee listened to the representations of both parties.  The Committee considered that this 

was a very serious incident and accepted that in the circumstances there was a risk of reprisals if the 

premises remained open.  The Premises Licence Holder did not oppose the application from GMP for 

suspension of the licence as he accepted that the management  needed time to reflect on the 

incident and the operation of the premises in order to prevent any further incidents.  In all the 

circumstances therefore the Committee considered it necessary to suspend the licence pending the 

final review hearing. 
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Barbara 
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